
Dear Families,

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you informed and supported through the grade
reconfiguration, we are reaching out with some important updates and next steps.

We are pleased to provide you with the new attendance boundaries map. The maps, which are included
with this letter, outline the revised boundaries for our schools in light of the recent changes.
You can enter your address online to view which zone you are located in; visit:
https://www.lpsd.ca/schools/attendance-area-maps. Busing will be provided for students who attend
the school they are zoned for. We understand that this is a significant aspect of the transition process; if
you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Division Office at contact@lpsd.ca or at
780-875-5541.

Information Sessions and Open Houses:
We will be hosting several open houses and information sessions. These events are designed to give you
and your child(ren) a chance to visit the new school, meet the teaching staff, and familiarize yourselves
with the new learning environments.

E.S. Laird Middle School Grade 5-6 Open House Events:
Tuesday, May 14th at 6:30 pm for Winston Churchill and Jack Kemp Families
Wednesday, May 15th at 6:30 pm for Queen Elizabeth and Barr Colony Families

Bishop Lloyd Middle School Grade 5-6 Open House Events:
Monday, May 13th at 7:00 pm for Winston Churchill and Barr Colony Families
Wednesday, May 15th at 7:00 pm for Rendell Park Families

Future Baron Registration and Information Night at LCHS
Tuesday, March 12 at 6:30 pm for Grade 8 students
Tuesday, March 12 at 7:30 pm for Grade 9 students
Registration information will be shared by your child’s current teacher on March 11th.
We encourage parents to attend the information session prior to filling out the registration form.

Further Information will be provided to all students and parents, including detailed information about
course options, athletics, and other relevant details.

While change can be challenging, it also brings opportunities for growth and development. Our
commitment to providing a high-quality educational experience for your child remains steadfast, and we
are confident that this reconfiguration will bring about positive outcomes for our students.
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to embarking on this exciting
journey together.

Warm regards,
Jason Neville
LPSD Director of Education

https://www.lpsd.ca/schools/attendance-area-maps
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Elementary Years Boundaries Grades K-5

Legend:
Orange - Queen Elizabeth  Purple - Jack Kemp Blue - Rendell Park  

Yellow - Winston Churchill Green - College Park



Middle Years Boundaries Grades 6-8

Legend:
Orange - ES Laird Blue - Bishop Lloyd Green - College Park


